
From: ER Norton
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: comment
Date: Sunday, March 23, 2014 7:44:18 PM

C&H Hog Farms, Inc.
Nutrient Management Plan Modification;
ARG59001 AFIN 51 00164 C & H

From: lizpers@hotmail.com
To: water-draft-permit-comment@adeq.state.ar.us
Subject: comment
Date: Sun, 23 Mar 2014 19:34:28 -0500

I am a business owner in the Buffalo River watershed area.  If we are ALREADY discussing 
modifications, we are REAL trouble.  I ABSOLUTELY OPPOSE ANY modifications.  DO NOT let
Cargill DICTATE ANYTHING to what we KNOW is in our local best interest.  This is a GRAVE
mistake.

Elizabeth Norton
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